
 

 

 

 
 

 
CITY OF YUMA NOTICE OF INTENTION  

TO INCREASE WATER AND WASTEWATER UTILITY RATES AND FEES 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, pursuant to A.R.S. § 9‐511.01 that the City of Yuma intends 
to increase water and wastewater utility rates and fees and to reinstate the Water 
Resource Trust Fund. The proposed increase in water and wastewater rates is supported 
by the City’s 2023 Integrated Master Plan, a 2023 Water and Wastewater Rate Study and 
Long Term Financial Plan that was prepared for the City by an independent financial 
consultant, and a Proposal to Reinstate the Water Resource Trust Fund. Copies of the 
2023 Integrated Master Plan, the 2023 Rate Study, and Proposal to Reinstate the Water 
Resource Trust Fund are available for review at the City Clerk’s Office, One City Plaza, 
Yuma, Arizona, 85364. The Clerk’s Office is open Monday through Friday, except on 
those alternate Fridays when City Hall is closed. The reports are also available via the 
City’s website and at the Utilities Department, 270 West 13th Street, Yuma, Arizona 
85364. 
 
Two Public Hearings will be held on the proposed increase in water and wastewater rates 
and the Proposal to Reinstate the Water Resource Trust Fund at the following times and 
locations:  
 

1. January 16, 2024, at 5:00 p.m., Water and Sewer Commission meeting, Thomas 

F. Allt Utilities Complex Training Room, 270 W. 13th Street, Yuma, Arizona 85364.  

 

2. January 17, 2024, at 5:30 p.m., City Council meeting, City Council Chambers, One 

City Plaza, Yuma, Arizona 85364. 

 


